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                                                                                                          6.9.18

Dear Parents,

Welcome back to a new school year. The children are settling in well to their new routines and classroom spaces.
Our new rabbit class is settling in really well with their class teacher, Mrs Pearson. Owls and Foxes are working hard in their new classes The staffing structure for key stage 1 children (owls and foxes) remains very similar to last year. I will be teaching year 1 each Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday and Friday morning for literacy and maths while Mrs Miles teaches year 2 for the same subjects. Every afternoon and Monday mornings the two year groups are taught together. On Monday and Friday afternoons the children are taught PE and PSHE by specialist PE staff. This includes: gymnastics, dance, athletics and multi skills. On Tuesday afternoons I teach Art and Music. Mrs Miles teaches Science, RE, Humanities and IT on Wednesday and Thursday afternoons. Mrs Miles and I plan the lessons together around a shared topic so that there is a link between the two year groups and between the different curriculum subjects, whilst ensuring that everything that is required by the national curriculum for years 1 and 2 is included. A topic plan will be sent home each half term.
We also have four teaching assistants: Mrs Crompton, Mrs Bird, Mrs Flack and Mrs Almeida who work within the classes and with small groups of children. If you need to discuss anything about your child and school please see their class teacher: Mrs Pearson for Rabbits, Mrs Miles for Owls and me for Foxes.
We now have a number of provisional dates for you which I have attached to this letter. There will be further details about each event nearer to the date. As an easy reference point you will be able to find these on the school website: 
www.castlethorpeschool.co.uk  together with all letters that are sent home. 

Yours,

Julie Baldwin
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